
Dear Karin, 

I posted the mail from Tord on https://www.no-to-nato.org/ and thought it is enough to link the start page, because 
it is the second post. 

But here is the direct link:  

https://www.no-to-nato.org/2024/02/a-new-start-for-the-world-social-forum/ 

 And I divided the mail in several linked post  

Fact boxes 

World Social Forum (fact box) 

Guidelines adopted in Porto Alegre (fact box) 

The International Committee (fact box) and a conflict 

International compromise agreed in Tunis December 2022 (fact box) 

World Social Forum in Nepal 2024 
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